Club des Audacieux de Quinan, &
Quinan & District Volunteer Fire Dept.
Quinan

Yar. Co., Nova Scotia

May 13,2019

Mrs. Nicole Albright
Counselor, District 5
Municipality of Argyle

RE: Community Grant - Quinan Labour Day Picnic
Dear Nicole:

I wish to make application for a community grant in the amount of $500.00 to assist with our
136" Annual Labour Day Picnic which will be held on September 1, 2019 at Le Club des
Audacieux de Quinan.

As always, it becomes more and more difficult to find support for our Annual Picnic as the local
economy continues to dwindle. We find support in our community for food and from some of the
local businesses for prizes, but many of our local families are struggling to remain in this area.

The funds which are raised at the Labour Day Picnic are shared between Le Club des Audacieux
de Quinan and the Quinan & District Volunteer Fire Department with a donation being given to
Ste. Agnes Church. In addition, the Quinan Seniors Group and the Quinan TOPS group use this
opportunity to raise funds for their groups as well. The local Knights of Columbus have also
attended the Picnic in order to sell tickets and raise funds for their organization.

The Annual Labour Day Picnic is an important event in our community and assists many
organizations with their fundraising. We are very proud to have been able to continue with this
local tradition for so many years.

Thank you for your attention to this request, and we look forward to seeing you at our Picnic on
September 1, 2019.

Yours truly,

Ruth LeBlanc

Treasurer, Le Club des Audacieux ‘

Firefighter and Medical First Responder, Quinan Fire Dept.
President, Quinan & District Vol. Fire Dept. Auxiliary
President, Ste Agnes Church Council



